
Hello Everyone 

Firstly, I would like to thank everybody for coming out and playing, eating, drinking, taking 
lessons like and enjoying life like normal people during this crazy time. Was great to see at 
our Club. 

I hope and trust you all still have some nice plans for the winter: Skiing, Sunshine or just 
relaxing – also one of my Favourites :) 

For this winter I will be giving lessons at my winter location. A fantastic place and if you 
haven`t heard or been please come on down – is great fun! 

Also, if you still get the feeling to escape somehow and see a little Southern Sunshine, I will 
be doing some short trips to Ascona, Losone or Northern Italy for 2, 3 or 4 days. 

If you would be interested just let me know and when the weather looks good, we can 
arrange something for a little Birdiefescht or Spring Tune up and some Sun, Fun, Spaghetti 
and Vino. 

I am very much looking forward to the 2021 season! I am sure we will have some new and 
exciting things and as always, some Birdies, some Laughs, some Tasty Food and Drinks and of 
course some good Fun which is the most important. 

Have a great and safe wintertime and see you soon. 

Take Care & Best Best Wishes 

Cheers, Dave 


